

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPOH

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 9248 4545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk

SCPN After School Sports Clubs - Apr 2023

21st March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: After School Sports Clubs for KS2 children (Yrs 3 – 6)

We are pleased to let you know that the next sessions of after school sports clubs will be 'Girls Football' as detailed below, starting on Thursday 27th April and will be open to our children in Years 3 - 6.

Thursday	After School 3.10-4.10pm	Girls football – children must have shin pads, indoor and outdoor sports shoes (in case field is flooded) £16.25	5 weeks starting 27 th April 2023
----------	-----------------------------	--	---

The cost of the clubs for each child is £16.25 for the 5-week block and is payable in full, once your child's place has been confirmed using your Scopay account. As before, please do not sign your child up unless they are fully committed to all 5 sessions; refunds/credits will only be made for notified absence eg. illness or circumstantial absence; places will again be limited.

These clubs will start promptly at 3.10pm, finishing at 4.10pm, when your child will be released to you or if you choose, to get themselves home; please help us by collecting them on time.

To request a place for this half term's club, please email adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk detailing your child's name, class, choice of club(s) and who will be collecting or if you are happy for them to make their own way home, in the subject line, by Friday, 24th March.

We will then confirm by email to all those successful the next week and you will be able to make your payment(s), no later than Monday, 24th April.

Many thanks Mr Kennett/Mr Harris/Mr Cawley









